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Snapshots from Spring….  Spring semester was fast and full and we are excited to share some of 
the highlights of what God has been doing with you! One of our favorite things is to see students 
multiplying their lives by sharing their faith. We especially get excited when students take what we are 
investing in their lives and share that passion and intentionality with the people God places in their sphere of 
impact!  We have been seeing that as Kyle meets with Ryan from the UW cross country team. Ryan has begun discipling 
Austin and  leading a team Bible study! It also has been really encouraging to see Ben (wrestler), Gabe (football) & Sam 
(golfer) who have been hungry to grow and are pursuing the Lord. THANK YOU FOR PRAYING FOR THESE GUYS!   

Each Spring we have an event at our local church to celebrate and showcase the ways God is moving through 
Athletes in Action, called Night With the Badgers. Its a special and powerful time for student athletes to share ways they have 
seen God moving in their own lives & on their teams, and give Him praise and glory. After the event we also have a baptism 
done by Pastor Matt for students who are interested. This year 11 students (including Ben & Austin) chose to be Baptized! 
During Night with the Badgers many students shared, but two that especially stood out were Beata & Maddie. Beata is a 
Junior swimmer who earned 3 NCAA National Championships this season.  Maddie, a Junior on the Women’s Hockey team, 
also won the NCAA National Championship this year.  Both of these ladies talked about how amazing the experience 

is of seeing the fruit of their hard work paying off in their sport and experiencing victory at 
the highest levels, BUT both also expressed how those victories don’t 
compare to the satisfaction they are finding in their relationship with 
God and how incredible it has been to grow closer to Him! They’re 
experiencing His love in new ways as they are growing in their faith and 
learning to study the Bible & apply it to their lives.   

Another fun connection has been with Jess, a UW Swimmer from 
Australia. She has been discipled by Sarah, our intern.  Jess is about to 
graduate and head back to Australia to continue her swimming career on the 
Australian national team.  It has been really fun how God is using our 
experience in Australia to help get Jess connected to Christ centered 
community in Australia, because she has begun and grown her faith during her 
time as a student here in the US. We would treasure your prayers as we wrap 
up this school year and begin processing and preparing for Summer & Fall.
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For the countless ways you continue 
to support, encourage, and invest in 
our family & ministry, we say 
THANK YOU! 
                   Much love,  
Kyle, Jayne, AJ, Leisel & George 

A word from   Spring 2019

Prayer Requests:
- For students who are investing their summer on mission! 2 UW athletes will go to South Africa, 1 student is preparing to 

join AIA in East Asia, 6 Athletes from around the state of WI will 
be Intern Leaders at Ultimate Training Camps & 30 are attending 
UTC as campers!

- For our family from May 14-27th as we serve together at the 
Ultimate Training Camp in Ohio.

- Pray that this summer is one that our students look back on and  
remember it as a mile marker of significant growth in their faith!
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